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Comic Relief 

The School Council have been organising 

Comic Relief for next Friday, the 17th 

March. The theme is Silly Slimbridge and 

you can dress as silly as you like - the 

suggested donation is £1. There won’t be 

a Celebration Assembly next Friday as the 

School Council are hosting a KS2 talent 

show in the afternoon—what this space 

for photos! 

 

Forest Green Visit 

A reminder that tomorrow is the FOSS 

Forest Green visit. We are meeting at the 

New Lawn, FGR stadium at 12:45pm 

ready for the stadium tour at 1pm and 

then kick off at 3pm. Wrap up warm as it 

looks like it will be cold! Tickets must have 

been pre-ordered. 

 

FOSS Quiz 

Thank you to everyone who attended the 

FOSS quiz last Friday, you helped raise 

an incredible £744.25! This money helps 

us to provide the extras for the school and 

the children. Thank you so much to 

everyone involved.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

You will have received my letter today 

regarding the school’s response to the strike 

action. I must reiterate that children can only 

come in to school on Wednesday and 

Thursday if: 

 Their class is open. 

 If you have received a letter offering your 

child/ren a place in school that day.  

If these do not apply - please do not bring 

your child to school next Wednesday or 

Thursday. We will be operating with 

significantly reduced staff and will not have the 

capacity to safely look after them. If you can 

make alternative childcare arrangements then 

you are under no obligation to take up the 

place even if it is offered.  

As I stated in my letter, I understand that this 

may be challenging and frustrating for parents. 

However, the erosion of school budgets is 

having a direct impact on the breadth of 

experiences and quality of resources that we 

can provide for your children. We appreciate 

your support for all our children’s future.  

Thank you.  

Have a great weekend    

      

 James Taylor 



Term 4 Monday 27th February - Friday 31st March  

Date Class Event 

Saturday 11th March  Pre-registered  Slimbridge Family Tickets to FGR 

Friday 17th March  All Children Red Nose Day 

Monday 20th March Y5/6 Wizard of Oz at Rednock 

w/c Monday 20th March All Children Parents’ Evenings 

Monday 27th March  Reception  Trip to WWT Slimbridge 

Friday 31st March  All Children FOSS Treat Friday 

Letters and information for events will be sent out in due course. 


